St Lawrence’s Church Sidcup

Parish Team Fr. John Diver
Deacon Peter Varnes (020 8300 5074)
Secretary: Mrs. Bridget Edwards

Parish Office: 1 Hamilton Road, Sidcup, DA15 7HB

Tel. 020 8300 2480

Email Office: office@stlsidcup.org

Email Fr. John fr.john@stlsidcup.org

Email Deacon Peter: peter.varnes@stlsidcup.org.
Parish Website : www._stlsidcup.org.

TUESDAY LUNCH

The next lunch is on Tuesday 28 February 12.30 -
2.00pm. There is no set price just a donation to
cover costs. Come along all are welcome.

WOMEN'S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER

The service this year will be at St. John's Sidcup on
Friday 3™ March at 11.00am. Please come along
to represent St. Lawrence’s and enjoy the fellowship
of our Christian friends from other churches.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
Stations of the Cross will be said every Sunday at
4.00pm during Lent.

Collection: £1476.75 Holy Souls 1 Mass

FUNdraising: Please do not forget the box at the
back of the church. This week it raised £11.61

This week : Bob Bacon & Alan Baldwin
Next week Peter Lyons & Colin Bradbury

WEEKDAY MASSES
Mon - Sat: 9.30 am
EIGHTH SUNDAY
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm
Sunday 8.30am
Family Mass 10.00am & 11.30am

Sunday 26" February 2017
6.30pm Rose Hoey RIP

8.30am  Fr. Geoffrey Graystone RIP
10.00am Maurice Hearn RIP
11.30am People of Parish

Monday 27" February
9.30am  Dave Finn RIP

Tuesday 28™ February
9.30am Philippa Thomasen RIP

ASH WEDNESDAY 1°* March
9.30am Mary & Isabel Mitchell RIP
8.00pm Decd. Member of O'Neil Family

Thursday 2™ March
9.30am Veronica Doyle RIP

Friday 3™ March
9.30am Horace Oakes RIP
9.30 Funeral Mass
Wenceslaus Joseph Reginald

Saturday 4 March
9.30am Rita Benedict RIP

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED
SACRAMENT
Wed: 10am — 12 noon & 5 - 7pm
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Sat: 11-12 noon,
6 —6.30pm & at call

MORNING PRAYER OF THE CHURCH
Divine Office Eiahth week in O/T

AZAR QUIZ NIGHT

The annual Quiz Night with hot supper is on
Saturday 11" March - 7.30pm -10.00pm. in SL{
Tickets £13.00. Bring your own drinks. For ticki
contact Chris Head- Rapson 8302 3708 or at
email:- w_head-rapson@tiscali.co.uk

THE VOICE

If you have an article that you think wold be of
interest. The closing date is due at the end of
February so contact the editorial team.

MARIST WAY
Marist Way meeting in SLCC on Saturday, 4th
March, after 9.30am Mass. All welcome.

YOUTH CLUB
The Youth Club will be meeting on Friday 3™ Ma
from 7.15 to 9.00pm. Come along all are welco

LENT

This week begins the Season of Lent. Itis a time
Retreat, signs of festivity that are normally part of
the Sunday Liturgy such as the Gloria and Alleluie
are set aside. The liturgical colour for the season
is violet, which is the colour of repentance.
During these next few weeks we may think of thir
we may wish to change, not just our actions but
attitudes, which may lead to a new relationship w
God.



